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This program may help you and your kids learn the states and their 
capitals. It was written in Visual Basic and requires the VBRUN100.DLL 
library to work. Everybody should have this file by now; if you don't, 
it's available on most BBSs around the country.

The program itself is pretty easy to use. Two levels are available. 
Level One asks you to name the state that is colored blue on the map. 
You do this by selecting the right answer in the list box and clicking 
on the Select button or double-clicking on the correct answer in the 
list box. The state will turn green if you're right. If you're wrong, 
the correct answer will be shown and the state will turn red. A new 
state will then turn blue.

Level Two is a bit harder. After naming the state, you are asked to name
its Capital. You select the right answer in the same way. If either of 
the answers are wrong, the state will turn red. If both are right, the 
state will turn green.

At any time during the game, you can click on the Score option in the 
menu bar to see how you've done so far. After all the states have been 
selected, a score and percentage will be shown. To end the game, select 
Quit on the menu bar. You can also quit at any time during the game.

This program is offered as shareware. If you use it, please send $10 to 
the address below. I will send you the newest version on the disk size 
of your choice without the introductory Beg Box. Please include your 
address and disk preference when you write. Also include any suggestions
for improvement. I have a few ideas in mind which will be worked into 
later versions if enough response is generated.

In closing, let me state that this program works on my system and should
work on yours. If it doesn't, let me know and I'll try to fix it. I am 
in no way responsible for any problems that it may cause.

Thanks in advance for your response and have fun learning.

Dan Lewczyk
1924 Denver Drive
Baton Rouge, LA  70810

Compuserve ID 70673,267
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